
Understanding LATAM’s 24-Hour 
Cancellation Policy 
LATAM Airlines allows passengers to cancel flights within 24 hours of booking for a full 
refund[Call - 1-855-838-4886], provided the flight is scheduled to depart at least seven days 
after purchase[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. This policy is available for all tickets booked directly 
through LATAM[Call - 1-855-838-4886], including domestic and international flights[Call - 
1-855-838-4886]. The purpose of the 24-hour window is to give passengers time to correct 
mistakes[Call - 1-855-838-4886], modify itineraries[Call - 1-855-838-4886], or cancel plans 
without losing the fare[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. Once this 24-hour period expires[Call - 
1-855-838-4886], the refund eligibility depends on the fare type[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. 
Economy Light fares and similar lower-tier tickets are often non-refundable[Call - 
1-855-838-4886], though taxes may be recoverable after administrative fees[Call - 
1-855-838-4886]. Flexible fares allow for travel credits or partial refunds[Call - 1-855-838-4886], 
providing additional options for passengers whose plans change[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. 

The policy is designed to provide clarity and ease for passengers[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. 
Travelers who make a booking and immediately notice an error or change in plans can act 
quickly without penalty[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. This window promotes confidence in the booking 
process[Call - 1-855-838-4886], allowing passengers to secure flights in advance with the 
assurance that minor errors can be corrected risk-free[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. Bookings through 
third-party travel agencies may not automatically qualify for the 24-hour refund[Call - 
1-855-838-4886], so travelers are advised to check with the agency if the booking was not made 
directly with LATAM[Call - 1-855-838-4886]. 
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